
Monday 6th May - Week 2 - Term 2

Friday 3rd May ● HVP - Sewing & Cooking - Every Friday for Term 2

Wed 15th - Fri 17th ● Area Schools Tournament - Yr 8-13

Mon 27th May ● Open Day Otago University

Mon 27th May - 9.30am ● Yr 7 - Visual Screening test

Thurs 30th May ● SCHOOL PHOTOS

Friday 31st May ● Western Primary Sports FUN DAY

Kia ora koutou WAS whanau,

Thank you for ensuring your child/ren are prepared for Term Two. It's always reassuring for us all

knowing we have supportive caregivers who simply want the best for their child/ren. The strong

partnership between school and home is vital for us all. Just a few gentle reminders:

● Keeping your child's cell phone at home has been a positive move;

● Having your child's uniform out the night before on the end of the bed or on a chair ready to

go in the morning is very helpful and ensures they come to school in the correct uniform;

● Even better if you're (or someone is) around in the mornings to see your child off and in

correct uniform;

● Having a named water bottle for your child/ren;

● A wee chat about manners and demonstrating the WAS values with your child/ren and the

importance of being respectful in life and in general;

● A system around getting up in the morning and getting to WAS on time - it's never too late

to start up some fresh routines;

● Ringing / making contact in the school office if your child is absent, not on the bus, wanting

to travel on a bus to a friend's place or updating your child's health details;

● Letting us know if there has been any changes in your child/ren's life or anything which

helps us connect more / be understanding towards your child/ren.

Our Southern Area Schools tourney is happening next week from Weds-Fri. Please feel free to

pop along and support. School routines will be a bit out of whack due to the various sports being

played and housing the visiting students and adults. This will be a superb opportunity for our WAS

whanau to showcase their positive WAS values, their wonderful school and mingle with other

school students. It'll be great for the junior school to observe the friendly competition amongst



schools and the sporting abilities. It'll be something for them to aspire towards as they venture

through to senior school. Thank you in advance if you're helping out in some way.

The WAS door is always open.

Have a lovely week, Mr PB.

Area School Timetable








